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www.u-blox.com 

Thalwil, 07.04.2021 

TUV SUD America Inc. 

10 Centennial Drive 

Peabody, MA 01960, USA 

Subject: Request for a Change in Identification per Section §2.933 of 
the FCC Rules and ISED Multiple Listing 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

We, the undersigned, hereby authorize Fluke Electronics to market our product 

under their own identification and authorise the department to use information on 

file to grant a multiple-listing certification. 

 

The original identification is FCC ID: XPYNINAB30

The original granted date is:              09/11/2018

The new identification is FCC ID:      T68-NINAB30

 

The original device is certified and listed in the REL, and it remains valid: 

ISED Registration Number is IC: 8595A-NINAB30

The original MN is:    NINA-B301, NINA-B302

The original granted date is   09/11/2018

The new identification is IC:  6627A-NINAB30

The new MN is:  NINA-B301, NINA-B302

 

This equipment is electrically identical; the only change are the labels on the 

device.  

The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the 

changed equipment. Compliance for any future or subsequent changes or 

modifications of the equipment sold under the Fluke Electronics Grantee Codes 

(CHO) and ISED Company number (10238A) are solely the responsibility of Fluke 

Electronics and are in no way part of the u-blox AG FCC Grant files and ISED 

Canada Listing files 

 

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to 

contact me. 

 

 

____________________________ 

Filip Kruzela  

Certification Manager, u-blox AG 

filip.kruzela@u-blox.com 

u-blox AG 

Zürcherstrasse 68 

8800 Thalwil 

Switzerland 

Phone +41 44 722 74 44 

Fax +41 44 722 74 47 

info@u-blox.com 


